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Leighton, Adele

From: Smith, Kim on behalf of PUC
Sent: Monday, October 27, 2008 9:41 AM
To: Leighton, Adele; Naylor, Mark; Noonan, Amanda; Raymond, Margaret
Subject: FW: Petition for Increase in Water Rates

I have attached an internet e-mail from our PUC account regarding Docket No. DW 08-098,
Aquarion Water Company.

--Kim

Original Message
From: Karl Leinsing [mailto:kleinsing@comcast.netl
Sent: Friday, October 24, 2008 6:09 PM
To: PUC
Subject: Petition for Increase in Water Rates

Dear Utilities Commisioner:

I’m writing in response to the petition to increase water rates. I ju~
finished paying a $416.52 for my water bill and I am one person living in
single family home. This is a quarterly bill and it is very high in my
opinion. The amount the water company wants to raise the rates exceeds the
increase in inflation and pay rates over the past year. We are in
difficult economic times and suggest the water company find other ways to reduce their
budget like we are all trying to do these days.

My vote is to not raise the rates this year.

Regards,

Karl

Karl Leinsing
3 Playhouse Cir.
Hampton, NH 03842
(603) 926-8216 home
(603) 926-2166 fax
(603) 203-0365 cell
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